
 
  

E-NEWS 

 

Week of October 10, 2022 
  

UNIFORMS 

  

High Point Hoodies are here! Just in time for cooler weather, the High 

Point Academy Uniform Store has brought back hoodies due to popular 

demand. Hoodies cost $30. For the first few weeks, they will only be 

available in-store but they will eventually be placed in the online store as 

well. The uniform store is open each school day 7:30 a.m. - 8:15 a.m. and 

2:30 p.m. - 3:15 p.m.  

  

                        

 

  

NATIONAL SCHOOL LUNCH WEEK 

  

It is National School Lunch Week and Chartwells has some groovy plans 

for lunch this week! This year’s theme is Peace, Love, and School Lunch. 

Our Grizzly Cafe team is dressing the part and serving up the 70's this 

https://bit.ly/3IDJ3Gp


week. We thank our Food Services team for all they do EVERY week 

throughout the school year! 

 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY 

 

Friday is a Staff Development Day. Students will not have school and there 

will be no after-school program on Friday, October 14.  

 

  

SCHOOL STORE 

  

Since there is no school for students on Friday, the PTO School Supply 

Store will be open Thursday, October 13, during lunch. Students can buy 

items like pens, pencils, erasers, and bookmarks. Prices range from ten 

cents to $4. You can also sign up for the PTO Remind app here.  

 

 

FALL BOOK FAIR 

 

The Fall Book Fair is next week starting Monday, October 17, through 

Friday, October 21, from 8 a.m. through 2:30 p.m. There will be extended 

hours on Wednesday, October 19, from 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. Classes will 

have assigned times to shop together. Cash and credit cards are accepted, 

and teacher wish lists will be available. For more information contact Ms. 

Huckaby at bhuckaby@hpaspart.org. 

 

https://bit.ly/3h1UiLQ
https://bit.ly/3T6Tg2n
mailto:bhuckaby@hpaspart.org


 
 

 

 

 

NCAA ELIGIBILITY INFORMATION NIGHT 

  

High school athletes who will attend college, you and your family are invited 

to join us on Tuesday, October 18, to learn more about the required 

courses and GPA and how to make your transcripts available to potential 

colleges. This NCAA Eligibility Information Night will be at 6:30 p.m. in the 

Performing Arts Center. For more information contact Ms. Jones 

at sjones@hpaspart.org. 

  

Events Calendar 

2022-2023 Master Calendar 

mailto:sjones@hpaspart.org
https://bit.ly/3JN0mDX
https://bit.ly/3jMcj2f


  

Have a great week and thank you for being part of the HPA family! 

  

The HPA Team 

  

Follow us on Facebook @HighPointAcademySpartanburg 

Follow us on Instagram @hpaspartanburg 

Follow us on Twitter @hpaspartanburg 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/HighPointAcademySpartanburg
https://www.instagram.com/hpaspartanburg/
https://twitter.com/hpaspartanburg

